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Excellency,  
 

I have the honor to address Your Excellency on the occasion of the 2021 

Voluntary National Reviews (VNR) to be presented during the High Level Political 

Forum (HLPF) to be held next July, under the auspicies of the Economic and Social 

Council (ECOSOC). 

 
On this matter, it is a pleasure for me to submit the main messages of the 

Colombian 2021 VNR, which will be the third Review my country presents, after having 

done so in 2016 and 2018. 

 
Please accept Your Excellency the assurances of my highest and most 

distinguished consideration. 

 
 
 
 

GUILLERMO FERNÁNDEZ DE SOTO 
Ambassador, Permanent Representative 

 
 
To 
H.E. MUNIR AKRAM 
Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of Pakistan to the United Nations 
President of the Economic and Social Council 
New York 
 


